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Keep Northglenn Beautiful 

Farmers’ Highline Canal Clean Up on March 19 
 
(Northglenn, CO) Looking for a way to get outside, enjoy some great exercise and help 
out in your community? 
 
The Farmers’ Highline Canal and Greenway Trail Clean Up is Saturday, March 19, from 
8:30 to 11 a.m. 
 
“I see the difference that it makes after we do it,” said Mayor Pro Tem Carol Dodge, Ward 
1. “When you drive around the city, it’s just spotless, and I know that we came out here 
and did a really good job.”  
 
The city is looking for more than 100 volunteers to help clean canals, trails and parks. 
Last year, over 325 volunteers helped out. They included scout troops, church and school 
groups, and boards and commissions.  
 
“I think people really love the feeling of community,” said event coordinator Jenni 
Murphy. “Northglenn is small and people take a lot of personal pride in keeping their 
community nice and clean.” 
 
Last year the volunteers collected over 300 bags of trash from parks and trails throughout 
Northglenn – from Fox Run all the way to Northwest Open Space. A lot of large debris 
was also removed. 
 
Check-in is at the Police Department entrance at City Hall, 11701 Community Center 
Drive. 

- more - 
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Farmers’ Highline Canal Continued 
 
 
At 11 a.m., lunch will be provided at E.B. Rains Jr. Memorial Park, 11800 Community 
Center Drive.  
 
To register, go to www.northglenn.org/recxpress and use code 22336 or call 303-450-
8800. 
 
For more information about the event or serving as a crew leader, contact Murphy at 303-
450-8904 or jmurphy@northglenn.org. 
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For more information about the city’s services and offerings, visit www.northglenn.org 
and follow us on Twitter and Facebook.  
 
 


